
PHMS Holiday Gift Card Drive

Please provide gift cards to one of the local grocery stores (Walmart,
Harris Teeter, Publix, Food Lion, etc.) and/or department stores

(Walmart, Target, etc.). This allows us to meet specific -or- multiple
needs for our families, i.e. food and/or gifts.

Though multiple gift card donations are welcome, we respectfully ask
that each card doesn't exceed $25. This helps with evenly distributing

the gift cards to our families.

'Tis the season for our PHMS community. The student services
department is sponsoring a gift card drive this holiday season. We are

looking for donated gift cards to assist families that could benefit from
some holiday assistance. If you'd like to donate one or more gift cards,

then we ask the following:








If you are interested in donating a gift card, then please do so by

Wednesday, December 15th. Donation gift cards can be dropped off at
the front receptionist desk in the main office.



Families that can benefit from some holiday assistance, we ask that you
reach out to your child's grade level counselor so we can add you to our
confidential list of recipients. Gift card distribution amounts to recipient

families will be determined by how many gift cards we were able to
collect during this drive.



As December 15th approaches, the counselors will reach out to the

recipient families to coordinate a pickup date/time. Never hesitate to
reach out to your grade level counselor if you have questions on "giving"

or "receiving".



6th Grade Counselor (Mr. Martin): Jwmartin@wcpss.net
7th Grade Counselor (Mr. Febres): Pfebres@wcpss.net

8th Grade Counselor (Mrs. Haunsperger): Lhaunsperger@wcpss.net





